
NEW SOUTH WALES

The Hon Frank Sartor MP
Minister for Planning
Minister for Redfern Waterloo
Minister for the Arts

M/s Helen Campbell
Executive Officer
Redfern Legal Centre
73 Pitt Street
Redfern NSW 2016

Dear M/s Campbell

I write to you regarding your membership to the Human Services Ministerial
Advisory Committee (MAC) for the Redfern-Waterloo Authority (RWA).

As you are aware the current membership of the Human Services MAC
expired on the 30 June, 2007. The Human Services MAC is comprised of
relevant Government agencies (federal, state and local) and 6-8
representatives from the local community.

I am taking the opportunity at the expiry of the current Committee's term to
introduce some new members who will bring enthusiasm and new ideas. The
reformed Human Services MAC, to be chaired by the CEO of the RWA, will
ensure that new membership covers the human services and health industry,
the Indigenous and non-Indigenous community, and have experience and
expertise that covers a variety of perspectives within the greater community.

On this occasion, I regret that your membership to the Human Services MAC
will not be renewed. I would like to thank you for your participation on the
Ministerial Advisory Committee, as I believe that every member has brought
valuable skills, passion and enthusiasm to the task.Yours sincerely

Frank Sartor
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